
CITY OF BUDA 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The City of Buda Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
October 8, 2013 and the City of Buda City Council will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, 
October 15, 2013 in the Council Chambers at Buda City Hall, 121 Main St., Buda, Texas 78610 to 
receive written and oral comments in regard to the proposed vacation of a recorded subdivision plat 
known as Americas Auto Auction Subdivision and for the re-plat of said subdivision to be known as the 
Keesee Subdivision, being approximately 36.01 acres of land located along the east side of IH 35, south 
of Glenview Lane, west of Stoneridge subdivision, and north of Stonefield Subdivision. 

For more information regarding this matter, please contact the City of Buda Planning Department at (512) 
312-0084. 

 

 


